
 

 

CAMPUS CRIME ALERT 
Alamo Colleges Police Department 

In order to keep the college community informed:  

On Saturday 09-19-15 a female student at St. Philips College reported that on Tuesday 09-15-
15 at approximately 8:45 p.m. while walking to her vehicle she was passing through Lot #12 
when she was approached by the described suspect who asked her for money. She told the 
suspect no and continued on towards her vehicle. A short time later the subject grabbed her 
from behind and made a lewd demand from her. She struck the subject several times in 
defense and other unknown students in the area upon seeing what was occurring yelled at 
the suspect who fled on foot in a westerly direction. 

The suspect is described as: 

Black male, 40’s, 6’0” tall, thin build 150-180 lbs., short hair, dark complexion, unshaven, 
wearing blue jeans, gold colored shirt, strong odor of alcohol about him, whites of eyes 
jaundiced. 

CRIME PREVENTION TIPS: 

 Be aware of your surroundings. 

 Immediately report any suspicious persons to the Alamo Colleges Police. 

 Use the “buddy” system when walking. 

 Request an Alamo Colleges Police safety escort at 485-0099. 
 

Anyone who has any information is asked to contact the Alamo Colleges Police Department at 
(210) 485-0099 and request to speak with the assigned investigator to this case.  

 

 

 

ALAMO COLLEGES POLICE CASE # 043959 

210-485-0099 NON EMERGENCY 

210-485-0911 EMERGENCY  

For additional information or updates, please log onto 

http://www.alamo.edu/district/police/campus-crime-alerts/ 

 

Date / Time Posted: 09-20-15 @ 1710 Hrs. 
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